Global Learning Committee 3/8/19
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendees: Ida Flippo, Kerrie Hughes, Sarah Nolan, Carol Dodson, Sue Mach, Brian Don, Jen Bown, Michael Patterson, Ernesto Hernandez
	Topic/Item
	Key Points

	Chemeketa Oaxaca Trip
	· GLC supports Brian Don going on Oaxaca trip through Chemeketa CC Spring term 2019.  
· Brian will be on a factfinding mission this year, with the hope of implementing this program at CCC or in partnership with Chemeketa next Spring term (2020).
· Brian will apply with the appropriate forms in order to have the program through CCC.


	Irish Embassy trip and Wishing Chair Foundation
	· Sue M. discussed Irish Embassy trip to GLC. First time rep from community college in embassy for this event.
· CCC was invited to be one of twelve chapters for Wishing Chair Foundation.  The money raised in the Wishing Chair Foundation model goes directly back to the college, if we were a chapter. The chapter would include neighboring community colleges (PCC, Chemeketa, etc.) 
· Questions from GLC:
· How would the money raised be administered?
· Possibly setting up a Phi Beta Kappa chapter?
· Work with the CCC Foundation
· Sue is going to reach out to Niahm (sp) in Ireland for more information.	

	Ireland Trip FA/WI Break 2019 
	· Discussion of “too late” for financial aid and scholarships for Ireland trip this year, but still much interest to save CCC reservation/spot in Ireland (Dec. 2019).
· Jim E. on sabbatical, but interest from Kerrie and Sue M.
· There is no compensation from CCC for instructors leading courses/students on study abroad. GLC discussed setting a precedence for instructors having compensation for study abroad trips.

	More editing of “Intent to Lead a Study Abroad Program” Forms
	· Kerrie took notes on changes and email has been sent out week 10 for committee approval of changes.



Next meeting Spring Term, April 12, 2019.
